
23rd November 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are looking forward to Year 2 visiting BF Adventure for their one night residential on Thursday 14th July. More 

information about BF Adventure can be found here: https://www.bfadventure.org. 
 
The BF provision is exceptional and their range of activities on offer is extensive. We feel that the close proximity is 
ideal for the age of the children. I have organised and led many successful residentials here in previous schools for 
children from Years 2 to 5.  
 
Some of the activities on offer include: bush craft, adventure quarry (problem solving), giant catapult building, rafted 
canoeing, climbing, abseiling, zip-wiring. These will be confirmed nearer the time.  We will also be making S’mores (by 
toasting marshmallows on the campfire) and will enjoy a range of evening activities.  
 
As Covid has restricted the interaction between friends and families over the past two years and sleepovers may be 
new to the children, you may wish to provide an opportunity for your child to spend the night somewhere different, 
where it is safe to do so, in order to build their confidence ahead of the trip. We will also be having a school sleepover 
on Thursday 26th May, to practice, with more details to follow nearer the time. 
 
To keep costs as low as possible, we will be asking parents to transport children to and from the BF Adventure site. 
We will ask you to drop children there on the morning of Thursday 14th July and collect them around 12pm on Friday 
15th July. We will be ready to transport any children who need it. Finer details will be given closer to the trip, along 
with kit lists etc. Any children not attending the residential trip will be asked to attend school at normal times on both 
days.  
 
The cost for full board accommodation and all of the activities, for Year 2 (1 night) will be £84.  The balance can be 
paid in one payment or in instalments in a way which works for you. We are organising this trip so far in advance so 
that a payment plan can be spread across a longer period of time before the trip. If you feel that the cost may prevent 
your child from attending, please do not hesitate to get in touch so that we can explore how to help.  
   
This camp trip has been set up on ParentPay to enable you to make payments as and when suits you. 
 
We hope many of the children will be interested in coming with us and should you have any questions regarding the 
trip, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
Miss E. Whear  
 
Please complete the attached slip and return to school by Friday 26th November 2021.  We would like a slip returned 
from every child please. 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name of child ____________________________________________________         Class ___________  
 
Please tick as appropriate  
 
______    I would like my child to take part in the Year 2 residential trip to BF Adventure  
 
______    I do not want my child to take part in the Year 2 residential trip to BF Adventure  
 
 
Signed parent/carer _____________________________________________ 

https://www.bfadventure.org/

